
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Grade 12 Graduation Takes Place 
Thursday, June 23rd, 2022:  

The O’Gorman High School family gathered at St. 

Anthony’s Cathedral to celebrate the Grade 12 
student’s graduation ceremony, beginning with a 
Mass, celebrated by Bishop Poitras.   Following the 

Mass the conferring of diplomas took place. 
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